
ROCK DAY 
On 3rd February 2025, we launched Times Tables Rock Stars! 

We started the day rocking to music in the hall and then spent time 

using TT Rock Stars in classes. TTRS will be mainly used in year 2 – 6, 

but we are pleased the whole school got involved because they 

will use the platform during their time at MPA! We are excited to 

see who will make the Hall of Fame for the first time this Friday! 

    
“TTRS has been worth the hype and it’s a fun learning platform!” 

“Rock Day was very very fun and it’s a fun way to learn your times tables!” 

“TTRS day has been a really fun day because we got to play the game and 

dress up as rockstars!” 

“TTRS is a maths-based learning platform which is really fun for children 

because you can get ranks!” 

Scan below to listen to some of the targets from the children at MPA! 

     

  


